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Comments: I am concerned about potential increase in logging in our PNW forests.  It is extremely important that

we maintain the integrity of our forests as a place where biodiversity thrives and we take advantage of our mature

and old growth trees as carbon sinks.  Please consider these issues in your approach to amending the PNW

Forest Plan.


